
 

                                                                                                                                                                       

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

  We have had the most wonderful day back in school doing a variety of 

activities. 

Just a few points to share: 

 There will be no PE/Games lessons during the next few weeks. We will let you 

know when these begin. On the days when the children do have PE/Games, we 

would like the children to wear suitable outdoor kit to school e.g. trainers, shorts, 

jogging bottoms, t-shirt, warm hooded to…. 

 For the foreseeable future we will not be sending reading books home but your 

child will have an online ‘Bug Club’ reading book which they can access at home. 

 We will also not be sending home communication books. We recognise the value 

of this liaison and as an alternative we will be using your child’s Hwb account to 

send a daily update. This is in addition to the daily ‘Good To Be Green’ text home. 

To access Hwb you will need to input your child’s details. (All usernames and 

passwords will be issued next week) 

 We are always willing to speak with you about any concerns you may have. If you 

wish to contact us then please do not hesitate to contact the school or email the 

teacher using their Hwb address: 

portert11@hwbcymru.net/lewisr542@hwbcymru.net 

 There will be no horse riding until further notice. We will let you know when/if it 

starts. 

 Twitter will be used for important messages. You can follow us on our Twitter 

account: @baseclass. The whole school Twitter account is @Llangewyddjnrs. 

We look forward to some exciting times ahead and to developing a close partnership 

with you. 

 

Sunshine and Rainbow staff 
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